Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
RegionV
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF SORSOGON

ADVISORY
April 4, 2024
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued only
for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

UP WOMEN’'S BASKETBALL TRYOUT

TO:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors, CID and SGOD
Members, Schools Division Research Committee
Heads of Public Secondary Schools
All others concerned

1. Attached herewith is the letter request from the Head Recruitment/ Assistant Coach of the
Women's Basketball Team of the University of the Philippines (UP). They will be conducting tryouts
on April 15, 2024 from 1:00 pm to 5:00 pm and April 16, 2024 from 8:00 am to 12:00 nn.

2 The main objective of the tryouts is to recruit graduating SHS female basketball players with
exemplary skills. However, interested female athletes from grades 9 to 11 are also welcome.

3. Interested athletes must register online through the following link: https:/ /bit.ly /UPwbt_sor

4. The venue for the tryout will be forwarded to the registered athletes through the contact
details they will provide in the online registration.

5: For information, guidance, and compliance of those concerned.
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WILLIAM E. GANDO, CESO VI
Schools Division Superi.ntenden;,(

Balogo Sports Complex, Balogo, Sorsogon City, Sorsogon 4700
Landline: (056) 211-6461

Email: sorsogon@deped.gov.ph

Website: depedsorsogon.com.ph
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March 26, 2024

MR. WILLIAM E. GANDO

CESO VI

SCHOOL DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
PROVINCE OF SORSOGON

Thru : MR. REX T. BARBIN
EPS / DIVISION SPORTS OFFICER

Dear Sir:

The University of the Philippines Women’s Basketball Team, from University of the Philippines,
Diliman Quezon City, has just landed on 3rd place for UAAP Season 86. As our team continues
to strive for excellence in the name of basketball, we continue to search for student athletes from
different parts of the country and provide them the opportunity to have quality education in the
state university.

May we request from your good office for permission to have a tryout at your gymnasium in
Casiguran on April 15, 2024 from 1pm to 5pm and April 16, 2024 from 8am to 12noon.

We are hoping for your favorable response as this may be a life-changing experience to the youth
as they take up the challenge that the experience may bring.

Thank you and more power!

Sincerely,

ALDRIN RANARA
Head Recruitment/Assistant Coach
UP Women’s Basketball Team




